Dear parent/carer,

Ruby and Diamond class will be holding a Gladiator Camp for our outdoor learning day this term. Diamond Class will be holding it on **Thursday 25**th **September** and Ruby Class on **Thursday 16th October**. This is part of our Roman topic this term and the children will have a go at cooking some Roman food and take part in gladiator training.

Parents/carers are invited in to school at 2.40pm for a presentation which starts at 2.45pm.

Your child will need to bring in waterproof coats and trousers if they have them. They will also need old trainers and a change of clothes in case of heavy rain.

Many thanks

Mrs Grey and Mr Burley.